
C. Bean Transport Inc. 
      P.O. Box 171
 Colebrook NH 03576

(603)237-9377
  Open: Monday-Friday:7-5

&
Saturday:8-12

Well we all made it through another heating season.  Good job everybody!!! We here at C. Bean 
Transport would like to thank you all for being such wonderful customers.  Summer is here and we are 
getting ready for the 2013-2014 heating season.  We send out this newsletter to inform you about some 
of the things we do here at C. Bean Transport to try to help you get the best service that we can offer.  

At C. Bean Transport we want to give you the best service and price that we can do.  We offer 
many discounts and also if you like to set  up a budget plan, we would be more than happy to do that. 
All you have to do is call the office and our friendly staff will help you.  If you are interested in having 
the price locked in for the heating season, we have Pre-buy available.  TO FIND OUT OUR PRE-
BUY PRICE CALL THE OFFICE. Last year our first batch of Pre-buy went fast, so if that’s what 
you would like to do call as soon as possible.  

We would like also to remind you that we do not invoice out unless you specify that you would 
like to be.  Our drivers leave a yellow ticket at your house and that’s what you can pay your bill off of. 
Do to having a new insurance company, we would like to do tank inspections at your convenience.  We 
need to make sure that we are able to deliver.  For example, if your tank doesn't have a whistle, we will 
not be able to deliver.  If you already know that you don't have a whistle, you can call the office and we 
have some here at the garage.  You can install them yourself or we can do it when we deliver your fuel.

In order for us to serve you the best we can, if you have not paid your last delivery we will not 
be able to deliver unless you have made arrangements with the office.  If you have made arrangements 
to make payments on your balance, there will be no discounts available until your balance is paid.  If 
you have any questions please call the office and our friendly staff will help you with anything you 
need.  

To our Tank Guard customers, we would like to remind you that if you did the Tank Guard last 
year we will automatically put it in unless you tell us otherwise. 

We here at C. Bean Transport would like to thank you again for getting your fuel from your 
local oil company and its been a pleasure to serve you.  

Sincerely,
C. Bean Transport.  
                                                                                          

                                                                                             Make sure to “like” us on Facebook!!


